
‘Pompeii’  is  the  Perfect
Couples Night Movie

By April Littleton

“Pompeii” is about the journey Milo, a slave turned gladiator
(played by Kit Harington)  takes to save his true love Cassia
(played by Emily Brown). Milo is forced to fight his way past
an arena  in order to save his beloved before Pompeii is
completed destroyed by the eruption of Mount Vesuvius.

Should you see it:

“Pompeii” is directed by Paul W.S. Anderson and is lead by an
all-star  cast.  Audiences  will  see  the  familiar  faces  of
Carrie-Anne Moss, Jared Harris, Kit Harington, Jessica Lucas,
Emily Brown and Kiefer Sutherland. If you’re interested in
dramas, mysteries or action films, Pompeii might be suitable
for you.

Who to take:

This movie isn’t necessarily something you would want to see
with a group of girls. Reserve this film for date night with
your  honey.  He  will  appreciate  it  much  more  than  your
girlfriends  would.

Related: Sink Your Teeth Into ‘Vampire Academy’

What are some ways to be there for the one you love?

Cupid’s Advice:

What you and your partner need the most out of a relationship
is support. The two of you are a team, and you should be there
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for each other through thick and thin. The best thing about
being committed to another person is the fact that you will
always have someone you can lean on when situations get rough.
Cupid has some tips:

1. Focus on what they need: Many couples often forget to zone
in on what the other person needs. Instead, they tend to react
in ways they think their significant other would like. Taking
control of the relationship in this matter might cause your
partner to feel unappreciated or unimportant. Don’t assume
things about each other. Ask one another about your needs and
wants.

Related: Rosie O’Donnell Says Health Scare Brought Her Closer
to Wife

2.  Be  understanding:  Everyone  handles  certain  situations
differently. Keep this in mind when you face a challenge with
your significant other. Don’t put pressure on your partner to
do things the way you might think is best. Show your support
and let them figure things out on their own. When your honey
needs you, she/he will let you know.

Related: Lauren Conrad Celebrates Hoe-Down Birthday Bash with
Fiance

3. Communicate: Always keep an open line of communication.
Offer  your  significant  other  useful  advice  during  trying
times. Express your feelings to one another during arguments.
Let your words be the driving force in your relationship.

What are some other ways to be there for the one you love?
Comment below.
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